
 

 

 
 
Thursday 19 April 2023 
 
OIA IRO-368 
Name:  
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora  

Official information request regarding water issue outside 32 Grierson Street. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Saturday 25 March 2023. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant part 
of the information you have requested. 
 
The JPG image, which was taken on 8 March 2022, and additional service request are 
enclosed in our email to you. 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, some of the information has been redacted as it is 
personal information about private individuals.  
 
In accordance with Section 17(e) of the Act, we are declining your request for 10 years’ 
worth of Service Request data as no information exists prior to 2021. In addition to what we 
provided you in our response to OIA IRO-368, we could only find one additional job. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 








